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Dear Parents,  
 
We are excited to inform you that we have registered for The Sun Newspapers scheme ‘Books for Schools’. The 
Sun have launched this scheme to reignite a love for reading in our children and give schools the opportunity to get 
thier hands on more than 100 books for our school free of charge!  
 
How can you help? 
Starting on Saturday 23rd November The Sun will start printing tokens in their newspapers which we need you to 
collect and bring into school. We must collect 3,500 tokens between then and 18th January when the tokens will 
stop being printed. Once our target has been reached we will receive a pack which will include our free books from 
authors such as David Walliams and Julia Donaldson! 
 
 
Please hand your tokens into your class teachers who will pass them onto me to add to our schools token count. 
We look forward to watching our token count grow over the coming months and reaching our target by January. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mrs Tyler 
Reading for Pleasure Leader 
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